
5754 S. Laure Ave 
Chicago, Illinois 6064 
December 21, 1964 
 
Dear Mr Ferrater, 
 
On December 17th, before leaving Bryn Mawr I received, via campus mail, the M.A. 
paper of a Mr. Placken, on instruction at Rosemont College seeking admission to Bryn 
Mawr’s graduate school. I wasn’t able to read the paper with any care before leaving, 
but from what I did read, I would affirm the department’s previous decision to reject 
him: Mr [Habringen?] checked his name and after it wrote ‘admit’. I assume this 
indicates his decision. Mrs Potter simply checked her name. 
I thought you might want this information before I am able to return the paper to you on 
January 4th. 
My best wishes to you and your family for a happy holiday reason. 
 
Sincerely 
 
[Signatura] 


